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HVAC & Plumbing Trade Allies 

Make an impact - fill out our survey  
We're considering adding a modified Point of Sale option as a benefit to our HVAC 
and plumbing Trade Allies, but need your input on whether it is something you would be 
interested in pursuing.  

We emailed you a survey last week.  Please respond by October 7, 2011 to voice 
your opinions and thoughts about the potential benefit and if you would be interested 
in providing this option to your customers. 

If you did not receive, or misplaced the email please follow the hyperlink below to view 
and submit the survey: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/9Q9KVBX

Put your bonus coupons to good use before December 31, 2011 
Be sure to use your 2011 bonus coupons before their expiration. Eligible measures must 
be installed on or before December 31, 2011. We'll provide new 2012 coupons to our 
active HVAC and Plumbing Trade Allies after the first of the year, so use those coupons 
now to encourage more of your customers to install qualifying high-efficiency measures. 

Commercial/Industrial & Residential 
Autumn Marks • Commercial & Small Industrial 
253.508.7116 • autumn.d.marks@lmco.com
Tim Clark •  Western Washington Communities 
425.877.9796 •  timothy.l.clark@lmco.com
Brian Farnsworth • Eastern Washington Communities  
425.877.2314 • brian.j.farnsworth@lmco.com
Marketing & General Program Assistance
Monica Foster • CNGC Conservation Analyst
360.770.5970 • monica.foster@cngc.com

Last Call for Active Weatherization Trade Allies  - We've extended your pre-approval deadline

ÎÎ Each active weatherization trade ally has the option for reimbursement of up to $1000 worth of pre 
approved CIP relevant third party trainings.  All approval requests must be submitted by October 31, 
2011. Please contact Monica Foster or Brian Farnsworth with questions or to seek pre-approval.

EXCLUSIVE BENEFIT!  
As of August insulation and PTCS duct sealings performed by you, our Trade Allies, are the only 

weatherization projects eligible for CNGC incentives.

Have you reached your 2011 Trade Ally target?
As a reminder, to remain an Active Trade Ally for Cascade Natural Gas, you must have at 
least 10 projects per year processed through our Conservation Incentive Program.  If you 
have questions about our program requirements please call.  We'll soon be contacting all 
our Trade Allies individually to advise you of your current status.


